
scope of research activities in Canada, of familiarizing themselves with the

policies and methods used for the development of scientific research in Canadian

universities, and of discussing the organization and promotion of scientific research

in Canadian industry.
Conversations with officials of the National Research Centre and ok the

departments concerned resulted in a common study of the possibilities for

co-operation between Belgium and Canada in science and technology. Dr. Spaey

expressed his satisfaction at the success of the visit and said that he hoped that

it would be the starting-point for useful exchanges between Canada, Belgium

and Europe as a whole.
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